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Our mission: To educate and equip all students for success through exceptional learning experiences. 
 

Dear Herty Families, 

 

We hope you have had a wonderful summer.   The beginning of the school year is 

right around the corner.  We are excited to welcome you and your student to Herty 

Primary.  Prior to Meet the Teacher you will need to register online using the 

InfoSnap link found at www.lufkinisd.org.  If your child has attended Herty, or any 

Lufkin ISD school, you will need a snap code.  Letters with these codes were sent 

home with students last May.  However, if you can’t find the code, call the office 

and we will be happy to help.  You will need an email address to complete the 

process.    

 

We know you are excited to meet your child’s new teacher for the 2017-2018 

school year.  We will hold our annual Meet the Teacher event, Monday, August 

14th from 3:30pm - 5:30pm.   At Meet the Teacher we will have a sign-in table near 

the front office.  Please check in at that table when you arrive and we can check to 

ensure all the online information has been entered.  You will then receive the name 

of your child’s teacher.  Remember, all new and returning students must 

register online before we can provide your child’s classroom assignment.  

 

 Enclosed with this letter you will find a copy of the 2017-2018 school supply list 

and dress code.  You can also find a copy of these lists on the Lufkin ISD website 

at www.lufkinisd.org.   Please feel free to bring your child’s school supplies to 

Meet the Teacher in order to make the first day of school a little less chaotic.   

 

The first day of school is Wednesday, August 16, 2017.  Our doors will open at 

7:15am and classroom instruction will begin at 7:45am.  If you arrive after 7:45am, 

you will need to park and escort your child to the office.   Breakfast is free to all 

students and will be served 7:15-7:45 for our general education students.  Special 

education classrooms will eat breakfast together as a class after all buses have 

arrived.   The school day ends at 3:05pm.   

 

I am so excited to see all of our returning families again and to meet the families 

that are new to our school!  I hope you enjoy the final days of summer! 

 

See you soon! 

 

 

Jill Riggs 
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